From: Heather Gray <heatherjoygray@icloud.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 7 March 2018 8:40 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

My comment on bus routes. Accept options but note routes being discontinued are in under served areas. Hence
low passengers presumably. Suggest notification on buses with suggested alternatives for those impacted. For
instance park or bike park sites on alternate routes. Concern for those with poor mobility on route especially from
Burwood Hospital. Heather Gray, 2/62 Fisher Ave Christchurch 8023.

Sent from my iPad



